
 

 
 

 
 

Under no circumstances 

should pupils or staff 

attend school if they: 
 
 

 feel unwell, have any of the three identified COVID-19 

symptoms (a new continuous cough, a high 

temperature or loss of taste or smell) or they have 

tested positive to COVID-19 in the past 14 days 

 live in a household with someone who has symptoms 

of COVID-19 or has tested positive to COVID-19 in the 

past 14 days. 

 

 

Any pupil who shows symptoms compatible with COVID-19 

while in school will be immediately isolated and their 

parent/carer will be called to collect them as quickly as possible.  

The student and their household should isolate at home as per 

Welsh Government guidance and apply for a COVID 19 test.  

The child will not be able to return to school until the isolation 

period is over or on production of a negative COVID test result. 
 

 


